VegaForce Company

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

VEGAFORCECOMPANY WILL NOT ATTEND
THE 2020 IWA EXHIBITION

Asvyouare aware, thereisanew novel coronavirus (Wuhan pneumonia) spreading throughout

mainland China and the rest of the world, Although there is only very isolated infectionin
Taiwan atthis time (and none within our company) we of course still want to take the lessons of
past flu outbreaks to heart: We want to take the side of caution as an organization for our
employees, follow besthealth practices, and avoid crowded placesinthe near future.

For protect all of our customer and friend's safety and health, reduce the risk of virus infection
internally VFC has decided to cancel our presence the IWA exhibition in March 2020. This also
includes any scheduled meetings during the show that we have already confirmed.

Itis a difficultdecisionto make to not be unable to meet with our customers and friends this
year, however, VFC will find another opportunity to display 2020 new products as the year
continues.

Once again, VFC apologizes for anyinconvenience, and thanks you for your kind
understanding. Also look forward to seeing you all in 2021 IWA exhibitions.

MR RERUENRBIERE BB ARBENRBERRINE - EERMFEIEZ
B MEMRBER  RORDELHIEARSEEZENZEANGH - BEMEBX KERALER
EINEE WRMESHENER -

HIEEREESEBSEERFAANIE - RERMERNHDARATRER B ILREEAMRERN
IWARE - {7 - ZIREIWARBERNIFERBHEE -

FEERBIEBHARMNERAR—EREE  HEBHERNDARAIRZESERE - ET

2020FEMH mETRHE - ARTHAF02IFARREREMER -

Vega Force Company

BB Hyf ERAT V?/v %ﬁ;’é‘%’/

General manager ,wu /\(« f@

No.VCA001/12th/February /2020



	頁面 1

